
Thanks to our generous donors, especially Mr. Robert Smith, The Wednesday Music Club offers lesson assistance awards to enable students in financial need to have partial funding for private music study.  We accept applications from students in a teacher’s studio who meet criteria of financial need and musical promise.  Please consider any potential applicants carefully as to their financial status, in which case continuing lessons would be a severe strain or impossible without aid.  Such students should show musical potential, dedication to their instrument, enthusiastic performance and attitude and display above average work.

For an application form, download the form available on this website wednesdaymusicclub.org or contact me at btmoore30@hotmail.com.   The deadline for the receipt of completed applications is May 27, 2022.  The awards will be announced during the summer, to be applied in the 2022-2023 academic year.

Barbara Taylor Moore, Chair
WMC Tuition Scholarship Committee
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